
From: Steve Outerson  
Sent: 30 April 2023 13:32 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection to planning application ref 2022/3853/P 
 
Hello, 
 
May I record my objection to the proposed ferris wheel in Camden Lock? 
 
We are already overloaded with tourists - allowing this disproportionately 
massive structure to be built would increase those number and put even more 
strain on roads and public transport. As residents with parking permits, it is 
already very hard to find a space on Saturdays and Sundays due to the number 
of visitors who drive to Camden due to overcrowded tubes and buses - the 
extra pollution is not welcome. 
Huge numbers of visitors also attracts criminal behaviour such as drug dealing 
and pickpocketing - building this so called attraction would add to crime. Litter 
too, already at horrible levels each weekend (attracting rats) would increase. 
 
I urge the council to refuse this application. 
 
Could you confirm receipt of this objection please? 
 
Regards, 
 
Steve Outerson - resident 
Hawley Rd 
 
 


